
 

 

MA Product Design - Design for the Circular Economy - Research Scholarship  

 

NCAD are delighted to announce a research scholarship focused on Design for the Circular 

Economy as part of its new MA Product Design programme. This €10,000 scholarship, 

which is funded by the Eastern Midlands Waste Region and supported by the Rediscovery 

Centre, will cover tuition fees and will provide support for materials and conference 

attendance.   

 

We are looking for people with a degree in Product Design (or a related field) and a desire to 

use design to transform and transition towards a circular economy. The successful applicant 

will use design research to build a better understanding of the barriers to a circular economy 

and will propose new design solutions for potential product service systems related to 

effective resource management. The project will be based between the NCAD Product 

Design department and the Rediscovery Centre in Ballymun.  

 

The Rediscovery Centre is the National Centre for the Circular Economy and is a creative 

movement connecting people, ideas and resources for greener living in Ireland. It brings 

together the skills and expertise of artists, scientists, designers and craftspeople united in a 

common purpose of sustainability.  

 

The Eastern Midlands Waste Region (EMWR) is one of Ireland’s three waste management 

regions which serves approximately half the national population, over 2.2 million people. 

They are focused on waste prevention, resource efficiency, innovation and the provision of 

technical expertise on waste infrastructure.  

 

Applicants should apply to the NCAD MA Product Design programme and alongside 

required documentation include a statement outlining why they should be selected for the 

scholarship. Deadline: July 12th 2019. 

 

 

 
 

Source: www.ellenmacarthurfoundation.org 
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